
Truro Planning Board 

On Site Visit Minutes 

March 17, 2014 

Tradesmen’s Park, 352 Route 6, Truro 

 

 

Members present:  Karen Snow (Chair) Skip Childs (Vice Chair) Bill Worthington (Clerk) Bruce 

Boleyn, Chris Lucy, Lisa Tobia     Absent: John Pendleton 

 

Also present:  Dan Silva, Paul Souza, and Alan Cabral 

 

Karen Snow called the meeting to order at 3:05 and stated that the members were present to see 

the proposed changes to the landscaping, parking, and outdoor storage.  Paul Souza, who opened 

the plan and started a tour of the present facilities starting at the southeast corner the group 

walked around the perimeter of the installation, viewing the three focuses of change at each 

point, the northwest corner was the most changed, due to the relocation of NStar poles to the side 

of Noons Height Road, freeing up open space for designation as outdoor storage, screened by 

trees, and space for a designated Service Drive. 

 

Questions were asked by Board Members throughout. 

 

At 3:30 the Chair adjourned the meeting 

 

 

Submitted by William C. Worthington, Clerk 


